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May 16, 1967

Mr, Benny T. Smith
209 Archerest Drive
Hapeville, Georgia

Dear Mr. Smith:

I am very disappointed to learn from Mr, McEvoy that the Conference

on Police Community Relations has no more space to accomodate additiona}
participants. It was my understanding that the space would be held

for such a person as we would recommend. I did not rsalize that the
time of registering was that important.

The new director of the ACLU also will be unable to be accomodated.
Perhaps when the two police officers who will attend the Conference
return:, we can join with the ACLU and other interested groups in
inviting them to make a general report of the findings of the
Conference.

Sincerely,

(Mre.) Eliza K. Paschall
Exscutive Director

EKPgmt

ce: Mr. Irving K. Kalexr
Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr.‘///
Police Chief Herbert Jenkins
Mzr. Ted Fresdman





